Nashua Community College
505 Amherst Street
Nashua, NH 03063

National Institute for Automotive Service Excellence
1503 Edwards Ferry Rd., NE Suite 401
Leesburg, VA 20176

September 13, 2022

Dear ASE Visiting Team,

It is my pleasure to write this letter of support for the Automotive Technology program at Nashua
Community College. The college takes great pride in the quality of this program, and recognizes the
importance of maintaining an Automotive Technology program that is rigorous, high quality, and current.
As such, the institution is committed to providing automotive instructors with ongoing industry training
as well as tools and equipment that are up-to-date with current standards. Moreover, the college
understands the importance of effectively providing ongoing support to the program, and as such, is
committed to maintaining this level of support into the future.

NCC fully recognizes the value of the self-assessment process and the need to continually improve
programming, services, and instruction. For these reasons, NCC appreciates ASE’s role in ensuring the
continued growth of the Automotive Technology program, as well the recognition that accompanies ASE
accredited programs. We greatly look forward to maintaining this relationship in the coming years.

Please feel free to contact me if I can provide you with any additional information during this
accreditation process.

Sincerely,
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